
HISTORIAN AND MEDIA RELATIONS 

NOVEMBER PROMOTION 

 

 

Happy November and soon-to-be Happy Thanksgiving Department of California!  

 

We have much to be thankful for this year and much to share with the multitude of 

activities all of your Districts are doing, especially at this time of year.  Let us give thanks 

to our Veterans, our families, and this organization that brings so much good to our 

communities.  

 

It has been a whirlwind since our C of A in October and it was wonderful to see all that 

could attend in person.   It looked like a great time was had by all in Honolulu at the 

Western Conference and to those who shared pics, I am extremely grateful!  

 

During my most recent District meeting, I shared a couple of resources found in 

MALTA.  I have attached them here and please provide them to your Historian/Media 

Relation chairs.   The first one is what the National Ambassador will be providing 

awards for and the entry slip to provide to me prior March 31, 2025 for judging.  The 

second attachment is “Facebook Tips for An Active and Awesome Auxiliary Page.” 

 

These are extremely helpful in building a great Historian program and a well-informed 

FB page.   

 

I would also like to point out that we are missing a few names for the District Historians: 

so if those could be submitted to Department, it will help tremendously when I am 

looking for a Historian contact for information.   Please see below:  

Juliet Kennedy, Department of California Chairman 2024-2025 

Email: juliet.kennedy@sbcglobal.net     -     Phone: (916) 601-9631 

  

District Chairmen  

District 1 Christine Edwards  

District 2 Mary Lombard     

District 3 Kelly Lee  

District 4 Dottie Montoya-Romo   

District 5 Jamie Maxwell  

District 6 Connie Cockrell  

District 7 Luz Medellin  

mailto:juliet.kennedy@sbcglobal.net


District 8  

District 9 Doretta Milton    

District 10 Dara Wong   

District 11  

District 12    

District 13 Kimberly Farnham   

District 13 Amanda Smith   

District 14  

District 15  

District 16  

District 17  Juliet Kennedy   

 

I wish you all a very Happy Thanksgiving coming up, and may you all find a small piece 

of magic for the holidays! 

 

Best wishes,  

 

Juliet Kennedy 

Department of California Historian and Media Relations Chairman 

Life Member of John J Pershing Auxiliary 4647 

 


